
From:
To: District Information; Jesse Wright
Subject: Idea from Jesse Wright
Date: Sunday, November 24, 2024 3:20:31 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL - This email was sent by a person from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
clicking links, opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.

Good day,
I have read Jesse's post about applying for a grant to hire a second development officer.  In my
opinion it's a great idea! I feel at this point we don't have much to loose and everything to
gain.  
Thank you
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